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KITTANNING STAFF 
 

9Ǌƛƪŀ 5ǊŀƎǳƴƻǾŀ 
Administrative Assistant 

edragunova@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

{ŀƴŘȅ !ǎƘƭŜȅ  
Pastoral Associate & Organist 
sashley@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

 

WŀƳŜǎ DŀƎƎƛƴƛ 
Coordinator of Faith Formation 
jgaggini@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

 

aŀǊƛƭȅƴ .ǊƻŎƘŜǩ 
Business Manager 

mbrochetti@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

[ŀǊǊȅ .ŀƴŘǳǊŀΣ Maintenance 
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YATESBORO STAFF 
 

.Ŝǧȅ wƻǎŜ ²ŀƭƪŜǊ 
Office Manager 

ewalker@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

.ƻƴƴƛŜ CǊŀƛƭŜȅ  
Coordinator of Faith Formation 
bfrailey@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
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schampion@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
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Organist 

mskamai@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
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We are at the midpoint of the advent season and this Sunday is known as Gaudete 
Sunday (from the Latin word meaning ñrejoiceò). It is taken from the entrance antiphon 
of the Mass, ñRejoice in the Lord always; again, I say, rejoice. Indeed, the Lord is nearò. 
St. Paul reechoed it in the second reading. He said, ñBrothers and sisters rejoice in the 
Lord always. I shall say it again: rejoice! Your kindness should be known to all. (Phil. 4:4
-7) Part of our rejoicing, we light the pink/rose candle on our Advent wreath.  Why pink/
rose candle? Because it signifies joy.  
 

For St. Mary, Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish, there is really a reason to celebrate and 
rejoice because other than being Gaudete Sunday, it is also the patronal feast of the 
parish. Thanks to Bishop William Connare, the second Bishop of Greensburg, because 
he was the one who dedicated our church under the title of Our Lady of Guadalupe in 
1970. However, it is interesting to know how our church was established in Kittanning 
that evolved from the Diocese of Philadelphia to the Diocese of Pittsburgh and now in 
the Diocese of Greensburg. It started with just a missionary visiting the area. Fr. Cody 
was the first priest to offer mass in the town of Kittanning in 1847. It was celebrated in 
the home of Colonel William Sirwell. His home served also as a sanctuary for visiting 
priest. Later between 1847-1851, the mass was celebrated also in the old Academy, the 
old court house, and the homes of Henry Rush until the parish was established in 
1851 from St. Mary Parish in Freeport for 21 Catholic families. But because of the    
growing Catholic community, a permanent church was built in 1853. Ten years later,     
Fr. John Scanlon became the first resident pastor and Bishop Domenec of the Diocese 
of Pittsburgh dedicated the first St. Mary Church on October 23, 1864.  
 

In 1906, the Sisters of St. Joseph from Baden, PA and Fr. Carroll established a parochi-
al school for the Catholic community of Kittanning.  Forty-five years after, the parish     
became part of the newly created Diocese of Greensburg. Fr. Foley became the first 
pastor. He launched a building program that resulted in a new convent in 1953, a new 
rectory in 1955 and a new school in 1960. Fr. Foley began plans for a new church struc-
ture in 1961. The demolition of the original St. Mary Church began in July 2, 1962 but 
Fr. Foley died on October 3 of that same year. Msgr. Charles Guth continued the project 
with the assistance of Francis Benson. The cornerstone was set on August 18, 1963 
and the first mass was celebrated in the new church building on Palm Sunday, March 
22, 1964. The church was then dedicated on August 16, 1964 and consecrated on     
October 11, 1970 by Bishop Connare under the title of Mary as Our Lady of Guadalupe. 
 

We thank Our Lady of Guadalupe, the patron saint of our parish, as we celebrate our 
170

th
 Parish Anniversary. Personally, I thank Our Lady of Guadalupe for I was ordained 

to the priesthood 15 years ago on her feast, and she has helped me from seminary days 
until now in my priestly ministry.  
 

May Our Lady continue to accompany us in our journey and bring us closer to Her Son, 
Jesus Christ, who is the way, the truth and the life and the reason for rejoicing             
especially for the coming Christmas. 
 

Father Ron 
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LITURGICAL SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

±ƛƎƛƭ 

пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ     YƛǧŀƴƴƛƴƎ WƻǎŜǇƘ wƛȊȊƻ ōȅ WǳŘȅ bƛŎƪƭŜŀŎƘ ϧ CŀƳƛƭȅ 

сΥлл ǇΦƳΦ     ¸ŀǘŜǎōƻǊƻ !ƭƛŎŜ CǳǎŀǊƻ ōȅ CǊŀƴƪƭƛƴ ϧ bŀƴŎȅ 5ǳŘŘȅ 

¢ƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ 

фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ     YƛǧŀƴƴƛƴƎ WƻŀƴƴŜ YŀƴŜ ōȅ WƛƳ ϧ tŀƳ YŀƴŜ ϧ  
CŀƳƛƭȅ 
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Shout for joy! When was the last time you 
ever felt like doing that? Fear, uncertainty, 
pressure, negativity, disappointment, and 
myriad other human experiences can rob 
us of joy. We can never predict what life 
will bring. As unsettling as that can often 
seem, lifeôs unpredictability is also the 
very thing that allows it to be exciting and 
adventuresome! We know that life can be 
difficult, and it is unrealistic to expect it to 
be otherwise. God never promised an 
easy road. But, when a person truly       
falls in love with God and discovers the 
peacefulness and assurance of Godôs 
presence, then a depth of understanding 
will be brought to everything they do and 
experience. Nothing will be able to rob 
them of joy! When we realize that God, 
the King of Israel, is in our midst and with 
us, there is no further misfortune to fear. 
We celebrate the beauty and wonder of 
Godôs gift of joy today as we ready      
ourselves, even more excitedly, for the 
coming of our Savior. Do not fear and do 
not be discouraged. There is a power and 
presence within us, our God, who has 
made us, who loves us and who will keep 
us. What more do we need? Rejoice!   

 
Please remember in your prayers the 
soul of Kittanning parishioner Ambrose 
Battaglia who passed away last week. 
May God grant him eternal rest and 
peace. 
 

The Sanctuary Candle in Kittanning is burning this 
week in Thanksgiving for All the Volunteers of 
St. Mary, Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish.    
 

The Tabernacle Candle in Yatesboro is burning 
this week in Memory of the Boggio, Pina &     
Alberti Families by Children & Grandchildren. 



 

St. Mary, Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish News  
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Make Sure to Join Us at Our  

St. Mary,  

Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish 

Ministry Fair 
 

Saturday, December 11  

After the 4 p.m. Mass 
 

Sunday, December 12 

After the 9 a.m. Mass 
 

 St. Mary Parish Hall, Kittanning 
 

Come and explore all the different types of 

ministries St. Mary has to offer you!  
 

Visit each table at the Ministry Fair to see  

how you can become involved  

in parish activities and ministries.   
 

Stop by the Parish Hall, take a look around, 

and meet some fellow parishioners.  

Refreshments will be provided.  

 

 

 

Wish Tree Gifts to Be Dropped Off   
by December 13!  

 

If you took an ornament from a wish tree locat-
ed in the church, purchase the item, wrap it up, 
then take it to the ST. MARY PARISH CENTER, do not leave 
it at the church. All packages should be back by Dec. 13. 
Questions? Please call Sandy at 724-859-4081. 
 

Thank you for your participation!  

 
The Installation of  

three new Finance Council  

members took place on  

Sunday, December 5,  

at the 9:00 a.m. Mass  

at St. Mary, Our Lady of  

Guadalupe Parish, Kittanning. 
 

 

 

We are grateful to 

John Bertocchi 

Helen Ann Gispanski 

Jim Swast  

for answering Godôs call  

to serve on the  

Finance Council for  

the benefit of our parish.  

 

          We Are Forming 
         a New Ministry 

         at  
   St. Mary, Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish! 

  

Parish Hall Events Ministry 
  

The purpose of the Parish Hall Events Ministry will be to 

assist with various aspects of preparing our parish hall for 

parish social and fundraising functions or, on occasion, with 

hall rental events. Volunteers will be asked to help before or 

after events, and the tasks may include table set up,        

decorating, table setting, handling light refreshments, and 

light clean up. We welcome men and women to join in this 

much needed parish ministry. This is a great way you can 

help in small ways and make a big difference for the benefit 

of our parish! Your name and information will be added to 

this ministry list and you will be contacted regarding your 

availability when the need arises for an upcoming event.  
  

If you are interested in being a part of  

this new ministry, please be sure to sign up 

at the Parish Hall Events Ministry table 

at our Ministry Fair.   


